
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/4/2011 9:41:43 AM

RedactedTo: Yura,
Jane (/0=PG&E/OU=C ORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1) 
Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: PG&E advice letter 3165-G and 3165-G-A (annual gas true-up)

RedacHello
discussed yesterday, the Energy Division is going to approve PG&E advice 
letter 3165-G-A (Annual Gas True-up of Gas Balancing Accounts) and AL 
3165-G (except to the extent AL 3165-G was updated or supplemented by AL 
3165-G-A).

As we

In this year's
AGT filing, expected in November 2011, if PG&E finds it necessary to 
file a supplement to the original advice letter, we would like for PG&E 
to replace the original advice letter in its entirety. It can be somewhat 
confusing about what is actually being approved if the supplement only partially 
updates or supplements the original advice letter.
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